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Statement of Needs 

The statement of needs for this adaptation of the existing nave altar at All Saints Church is relatively 

simple.  We need to be able to move it rather than drag it across the floor and risk damage both to the 

altar and to floor. 

And we need to be able to do this because our church is used extensively by various local choirs and 

orchestras, some of which also rehearse in the church week by week.  This represents the extended 

community of the parish and we are determined to be as flexible as possible in order to accommodate 

their needs. 

The proposed modifications were in fact discussed when the nave altar was originally commissioned, 

but then were then omitted, much to the regret of those who end up moving it.  The nave altar is given 

in memory of a prominent church family, and the new works will be paid for by a family member.  I, as 

Priest-in-charge, have donated the altar stone which came from a monastery in Germany. 

May I repeat that the issue here is that we need to be able to move the altar easily without risking 

damage to materials or people. 
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